SHERWOOQOD VALLEY
BAND OF POMO INDIANS

Friday, November 22, 2024

Marie Jones, Consultant
City of Fort Bragg

416 N. Franklin Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

RE: Bio-Solid Storage and Dryer Buildings

Dear Ms. Jones:

This correspondence is from the Sherwood Valley Tribe regarding the Notice of
Availability. Initial Study & Mitigated Negative Declaration

The Tribe is in agreement of the protection measures noted in Section V. cultural
resources. Mitigation measures CR 1, CR2, and CR3.

The Sherwood Valley Tribe being one of the MLD’s of area. The tribal contact is Valerie
Stanley, THPO, svrthpo@sherwoodband.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

W Ty —

Valerie Stanley, THPO
Sherwood Valley Rancheria

190 Sherwood Hill Drive Willits, California 95490
(707)459-9690



